
 

May 2nd – Kona Ice Sale  
 
May 5th – 9th – Teacher Appreciation Week  
 
May 6th – Wear a School Shirt or School Colors 
 
May 9th – 8:45 Pre-K Palooza at Pratt Park  
 
May 13th – End of the Year Parent Conferences and 
Kindergarten Tours at PLES: 9:00 – Last Name A- M 
and 9:30 – Last Name N-Z 
 
May 14th – Due: Reading Log 

 
May 15th – Field Day (Details to Come: Parents and 
siblings younger than Kindergarten may attend the 
morning session with Pre-K.)  
 
May 23rd – Pre-K Early Dismissal  

  
 

It is hard to believe that the school year is 
coming to an end. We have had a terrific    

Pre-K year! This year we have learned new 
things, developed skills to help prepare for 
Kindergarten, participated in fun activities, 

and made new friends. Each child has been a 
joy to have in our Pre-K class. Thank you for 

allowing us the opportunity to be your child’s 
Pre-K teachers. We have enjoyed being able 
to teach your child and to be able to get to 

know you all. Thank you all for your support 
and help to ensure that your child grew and 
flourished with their educational experience 

this year in Pre-K! 
 

We wish you all a safe and wonderful 
summer! 

Mrs. Shoupe & Ms. Silvey 



  
 

 


